

Veterans of Foreign Wars Auxiliary Dept. of Wisconsin

Web Services Report

July 12, 2025

July Council Meeting – Hotel Mead, Wisconsin Rapids VFW Auxiliary Department of Wisconsin

Over the past several weeks, updates have been made to the Department website to prepare for the new Auxiliary Program year. The changes include but are not limited to:

- Main Pages Updated: Officers, calendar, and contact pages have been refreshed to reflect the current year.
- Program Pages: Most program pages have been updated with current chairmen, objectives, and reports.
- **Broken Links & Files:** The majority of broken links and missing or outdated files have been corrected. If you still find one, please report it.
- Resource Files: Many resources that were previously only accessible through MALTA have now been uploaded directly to our website. No login is required to access them. This makes it easier for members to find and use important materials.

We are still waiting on some final updates following the National Convention, and those changes will be added when they become available.

If you come across anything that is incorrect, not working, or missing, please contact us so it can be corrected promptly.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeff Nuernberger, Web Services Chair
Oliver Nuernberger, Services Assistant

